
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a brilliant start to the year it has been 
in Jupiter and Pluto.  The children have been 
quick to settle and focus on their learning.  
Well done, everyone! 
 
Our topic this term is ‘World War Two’ 
which is a cross-curricular history topic.  
During the topic, we will be exploring the 
question ‘What impact did World War Two 
have on the everyday lives of people in  
Britain and to what extent was normal life 
continued?’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Throughout the term, our writing will be 
linked to our World War Two topic. We will 
be writing narratives, non-chronological   
reports and newspaper reports. We will  
continue to focus on spelling, punctuation 
and grammar.  
 
 
 

Home Learning in Year 6 

Spending a little time each day supporting 
your child with their learning can really 
make a difference and help build their   
confidence.  

During the Autumn Term, we will set  
weekly spellings and Mathletics challenges. 
We would like the children to read for 10-
15 minutes each day at home. 

In addition to this, throughout the term, 
we will ask children to get creative and 
complete pieces of topic-based home 
learning. These can be found on the 
knowledge organisers.  Please read 
through the knowledge organizer with your 
child as it contains key vocabulary needed 
for the topic. 

PE  - Mondays and Fridays 

Please remind your child to have their PE kit with them. 

Spellings will be set on a Friday and tested on the following 

Friday. 

Our class novel study 

this half term is Letters 

from the Lighthouse by 

Emma Carroll.  We will 

be developing our    

comprehension and     

inference skills. 


